
 

Kindergarten 

Rooms 117and 119 

Mrs. Day and Ms. Mei    

June News                          
Reading 

We are continuing to practice blending and reading words up to 7 letters.  We are focusing more on 

memorizing Level 2 sight words and reading word family words (cat, bat, rat, sat, etc).  We are reviewing all 

literacy skills learned this year. We will be working on some fun activities to get ready for summer. Starting 

June 5th, we will have a balloon pop countdown where we pop one balloon a day. Each balloon is filled with a 

fun activity for the following day!  Each Friday, we meet with our third grade reading buddies! 

 

Writing 

We will be reviewing all types of writing that we learned this year including narrative, informational, and opinion 

writing. Students will be working on expanding sentences to include more detail and also using rhyme and 

word families to spell words. In addition, we will do some writing for graduation about things we’ve learned this 

year and favorite memories.  

 

Math 

We are reviewing most skills learned over the course of the year.  One new skill we will focus on this month is 

measurement.  We will playing lots of math games to review skills learned throughout the year! 

        

Reminders 

There will be more information about graduation sent home soon. Please check your child’s behavior chart 

every night and discuss it with them. If you choose to bring your child back for field day on June 16th, you 

MUST stay with them the entire time. 

 

Highlights for the month: We have started practicing for graduation and are very excited for the ceremony! 

 

Important Dates-  

June 9th – Last day to meet with reading buddies 

June 14th – Graduation at 9:00 a.m. 

June 16th – Field Day 

 

Stars of the Week:  

 6/5 Room 117 (Jessica Wu) 
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